
 

DATES 

 

17th August 

BOT Meeting 

 

26th August 

Daffodil Day 

 

23rd September 

Cross Country 

And Last Day for 

Term 3 

 

December     

7th—9th 

Full School 

Camp—Pigeon 

Island 

 

 

 

 

 

The term is truly rushing by with so many great things happening. The senior students had a great 
afternoon last week where they plaster cast the junior students faces for an art activity. It was a really          
interesting experience for all those involved – pop in and see how the creations are coming along. 

Thank you to all the Parents for donating gold coin towards the movie last week. 

 

Olympics studies have been happening at Glenorchy School as they have with every other school in 
the country. We have been watching the New Zealand athletes do us proud and counting the medals 
and heartbreaks. 

Although we are studying the Olympics we have been also discussing how people are different and 
choose team or individual sports. What skills they might need for the different types of sports and how 
this relates to what we choose. 

Camp 

7th, 8th 9th December 

Although this might feel a long way off, we need lots of things to come together to ensure it’s a       
success. 

If you have a boat or student life jackets , extra tents that you are willing to pilot or lend, please get in 
touch with the school so we can start compiling a list and get planning underway. 

Board Meeting 

Next meeting – August 17th 5.30pm – Junior Room 

Battle of the Basin 2016– Coronet Peak 

Skiers/Snowboarders ;- Wednesday 7th September.  To register for this event please contact 
the School. Note:- Its up to the parents if they want their children to be involved . 

 

      
                
Scott Willis of the Blueskin Resilient Communities 
Trust is coming to Glenorchy on Thursday August 25th 
at 7.00pm in the  Glenorchy Hall to talk about……..  

 

This is a chance for us all to think about what is possi-

ble in our community, what skills we already have and 

how to identify easily achievable, first goals. It’s an 

interactive evening where we can share ideas and 

dream of what could happen…..so please come along 

and contribute to the discussion. 

For more information contact Amanda Hasselman 

4429942/templepeakltd@gmail.com 
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